
 

 

23th June 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Eid ul Adha - 28th June 2023  

 

As in previous years, there will be school closure day on 28th June 2023 to allow students and staff to 

celebrate Eid ul Adha. 
 

The school will reopen on 29th June and we expect all year 10 and 12 students to attend school for the rest of 

the week (Thursday and Friday).   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you Eid Mubarak and we hope you enjoy your time with your 
family and friends. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Fakhra Khan  
Assistant Principal (Seconded) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


